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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Red Nose Day 
21 March 2025 

 
 
On Friday 21st March Belle Vue will join thousands of schools up and down the country and do 

something funny for money for Red Nose Day. 

 

This year Comic Relief hits the big 4-0 and they’re asking the nation to join the party and go big, give 

big and feel good! Because when we all do a little something funny for money, big beautiful change 

happens. A donation to Comic Relief this Red Nose Day will support projects that help children be 

happier, families stronger, women safer, communities prouder and millions of lives fairer. 

 

Here's what we’ve got planned: 

On Friday 21st March, we would love it if all the children came dressed to school ready to party! 

They can wear their favourite party outfits and accessories- which could be themed on one of the 

last four decades through which Comic Relief has been raising money. If your child wishes to 

participate in this mufti day, we would ask that you make a minimum of a £1 donation via School 

money by Friday 21st March 9am.  

And this year, we also have a limited number of Comic Relief red noses to sell – save you having to 

search the shops for them. You can purchase them now on the School Money App for £2.50. This will 

be on a first come first serve basis, and you will have until Monday 17th March 2025 to order a Red 

Nose, unless they sell out beforehand. We will then hand out the Red noses on Tuesday 18th March 

2025 to children. 

 

We know there’s a lot going on right now and for many people things are really tough. But if you can 

donate, every penny will add up to a life changing difference.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support with these important charities- you are BRILLIANT!  

We can’t wait to see everyone if their party gear!  

 

Many Thanks, 

Belle Vue Staff  
 


